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Letter dated 2 October 2003 from the Permanent Representative
of the Sudan to the United Nations addressed to the President of
the Security Council

I have the pleasure to transmit herewith the text of the Framework Agreement
on Security Arrangements during the Interim Period, signed on 25 September 2003
in Naivasha, Kenya between the Government of the Sudan and Sudan People’s
Liberation Movement/Army (see annex).

The agreement on security arrangements is an important breakthrough and a
key step in reaching comprehensive peace settlement.

I should be grateful if you could circulate the present letter and its annex as a
document of the Security Council.

(Signed) Elfatih Erwa
Permanent Representative


